
 

 

 

 

 

Nautica One piece Swim Vest 

 

 

 

One piece swim vest sold at TK Maxx stores from 2 October 2022 until 10 January 
2023. 

Defect: The product does not comply with the requirements of the mandatory 
standard for swimming and flotation aids. The swimming aid vest packaging does not 
contain the required warnings. Additional information about the safe use of the aid 
has not been supplied with the product. 

Hazard: Users may not be aware of important safety information about the use of the 
product, including use under constant, competent supervision. There is an increased 
risk of drowning if the product is not used as intended. 

What to do: Consumers should immediately stop using the product and return to a 
TK Maxx store for a full refund. 

Contact details: For more information contact TJX Australia on 
info@tjxaustralia.com.au or by phone on 1300 768 913. 
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